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September 25, 1934.

Dr. Seager Wheeler,
Rosthern, Saske.

Dear Sir:

At the time of the annual convention of the Canadien
Society of Technical Agriculturists held at Macdonald College
in June your name was proposed for an honorary membership in
the Society. This was approved unanimously by the delegates
to the convention and I am pleased to inform you that you are
an honorary member for life. The distinction is chiefly
honorary in that it does not convey anything in the way of
silverware, cash, or a diploma. What it does convey, however,
is the sincere respect and appreciation of the technical
agricultural services of Canada for the work which you have
done. We hope that you may continue to do the same type of
excellent work.

You will receive two magazines in which the Society is
interested. One is Secientific Agriculture which we edit and the
other is the C.S.T.A. Review which we publish as our official
organ. We are sending you back numbers of Scientific Agriculture
from June and also the first number of the Review which was in-
augurated in June. The second number of the Review will come
along in October.

I am sorry that I have not yet had an opportunity of
visiting Rosthern, but look forward some day to paying my
respects personally. I also hope that we may see you at
Edmonton next June when it is probable that the C.S.G.A. and
CeS.T.A. will gather for their annual conventions.

With best wishes for continued success.

Sincerely yours,

N ieecan.

General Secretary.

Branches of the Society in every Province of the Dominion
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NORTH SASKATCHEWAN BRANCH
C.S.T.A.

Sagkatocn, Sask.
Sept. 28th, 1934.

Dr. Seager Wheeler,
Kosthern, Sask.

Dear Dr. Wheeler:

I have just been informed in a letter from the
General Secretary of the Canadian Society of Technical Agriculturists,
that you have been elected to honmcrary membership in this society.

I wish to congratulate you and may say that the
members of the North Saskatchewan Branch are pleased that you will
thus autometically become a member of cur group. We have meetings
each month during the winter and I hope that you will be able to
come into town scmetime and attend these. I will forward to you a

complete program as socn as this is drawn up.

Yours very truly,

W‘

P.M.Simmends,
Local Secretary.
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